
PACIFIC HIGH SCHOOL BULLETIN 
June 4th, 2025 

 
Today is the last day of after school tutoring in Mrs. Carlton’s classroom, this is a great 
opportunity to get caught up or get help preparing for finals.  If you feel like you need 
additional help next week, please contact Mrs. Carlton and she will help set something 
up for next week. 
 
The senior class will be traveling to Port Orford for the senior walk-through Port Orford 
tomorrow. The walk will begin at Rays at 10:30. 
 
Everyone is encouraged to come to PHS Friday, June 6th @ 5pm for the class of 2025 
graduation ceremony.  
 
PHS will be on activity schedule Friday, June 6th for class meetings. Students will meet 
with their class advisor(s) in their classroom from 9:30-10am. 
 
 The Langlois Library is looking for helpers for the book sale on July 19th from 9:00 to 
4:00, The library is also looking for helpers to set up the day before June 18. Please 
contact the Langlois Library if you are interested in this community service opportunity. 
 
This Thursday is our water/field day. Please wear appropriate school clothing that you don't 
mind getting wet and bring a change of clothes and a towel...just in case!  
 
Students, please check your email for a Google Form that will allow you to sign up for different 
activities if the weather is not nice on water day. If you do not fill out the form and pick by 
Wednesday, June 4th, you will be randomly assigned to a location. 
 
 
This Weeks Meals 
Monday                                         Tuesday                 Wednesday            Thursday              Friday 

  Bagel Cream 
Cheese Chicken  
 
Nuggets Corn 

Yogurt Granola 
Bar 
 
 Mac & Cheese 
Roll 

Cereal Cheese 
Stick 
 
 Turkey 
Sandwich Chips 

 
 
Athletics:   
 
 
 


